
 

           March 8, 2019 

 

The Board of Directors hereby calls a general shareholder meeting on Tuesday, March 26th, 

2019 at 7:30PM in the auditorium at PS 46 to discuss various financial related topics, including: 

● Results of the fiscal year ended August 31, 2018 

● Review of the current fiscal year budget 

● Update of the financial position of the Corporation, including current balance in the 

reserve account 

● Analysis of revenues and expenses of the Corporation 

● Update on unfair NYC property tax rules for coops 

● Discussion on pending legislation in the City Council pertaining coops and the potential 

negative financial impact on the Corporation 

● Discussion on the future of the flip tax (currently at 10%) 

● Review of recent apartment sales 
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